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Our mission is to support the education, health, and welfare of each and every child at Somerset

Elementary School. As part of the Washington State PTA, we are a nonprofit membership

association bringing together the home, school, and community on behalf of our children.

PTSA / School Calendar - Important Dates and Events

Monday - Friday, Mar 7th - Mar 18th - Winter Food Drive
Saturday - March 12th - Virtual Movie Night
Wednesday, Mar 16th - March Birthday Fun Run
Wednesday, Mar 16th - General Membership and BOD Meeting 7pm-8pm (New Date)
Friday, Mar 18th - Professional Development Day/ No School
Friday & Saturday - March 18 & 19 - Virtual Movie Night
Friday & Saturday - March 25 & 26 - Virtual Movie Night
Saturday, Mar 26th - PTSA Goodwill Drive 2-5pm

Common Links / Resources:
Somerset PTSA Website
Somerset PTSA Facebook Page
Somerset Elementary School Website
BSD COVID-19 Dashboard

PTSA  NEWS

100% PTA Membership Award Granted

 
We are glad to share this fantastic news with all Somerset families. Somerset PTSA has
recently been recognized by Washington State PTA as a 100% PTA
membership Award recipient! We are very grateful for the support from our superstar
families. Let us work together and make Somerset shine.

PTSA General Membership and BOD Meeting
 
We are kindly inviting you to our second virtual PTSA General Membership and BOD
Meeting on Wednesday, March 16th at 7 pm. Please use the link or meeting ID &
Passcode below to join our meeting.

Join Zoom Meeting via the following link: https://us02web.zoom.us/
Meeting ID: 854 1002 8481
Passcode: 955347

March Birthday Fun Run 
 
Every month Mrs. Elder and Ms. Naish will host a Birthday Fun Run for all students who
have a birthday in that month. Students will come out to the field and run one lap around
the field and have a picture taken with the birthday club members of that month. Students
are encouraged to wear their Somerset Shines t-shirt on their Fun Run Day! Our March
Birthday Run will be on Wednesday, March 16th. 

Staff Appreciation Smoothie Day

Welcoming Spring and saying a big Thank You to our lovely Somerset staff and teachers
with refreshing smoothies. We will host a smoothie day on Wednesday, March 23rd for our
school staff. 

What: Staff Appreciation Smoothie Day
When: March 23rd, preparation 9-9:30am, smoothie serving 9:30-11:30am
Where: Somerset staff lounge

We need your help to make this event a success. You may drop off fruit, snacks & utensils
at school front desk before 9am. For those who donate blenders, you may pick them up
right after the event or the next day from PTSA office. Please use this Link to sign up if you
would like to help.

Please contact Jin Chen at jinchen2@gmail.com or Heidi at heidi.liangying@gmail.com for
questions. Thank you very much for your continuous support! 

PTSA Goodwill Drive

Goodwill will bring a truck to Somerset Elementary School on Saturday, March 26th, from 2
to 5 pm to accept donations of used goods. Please help us fill the truck to support our
PTSA fundraising program and to help with cleaning out your house.

You can bring almost everything to the donation drive including clothes, shoes, books,
household items, linens, small electronics, exercise equipment, rugs, bed frames, toys,
lamps, and small furniture(No bigger than a side table). Please note textiles (e.g.
clothing) should be donated in bags with nothing else mixed in. Shoes should be
separated out into their own bags as well. Separating these items out ahead of time
will save a lot of work at the event. As part of the E-cycle Washington program, Goodwill
collects televisions, computer monitors, desktop computers, laptops, and other electronics
that are still in working condition. If you have any question please email to
somersetptsa@gmail.com.

The Goodwill truck will be accepting donation items at the staff and school bus
parking lot. Please see this map for the exact location and the driving direction.

We are looking for volunteers for this event. If you would like to help, please sign up
HRER. We appreciate your support!

Yearbook Update

Thank you to everyone who has sent pictures to share so far! There is still a lot of space
for candid photos in the yearbook, and we would like to capture all of the fun things that
happened this year. If you have photos you would like to share, please do so! Please email
photos to yearbooks.somerset@gmail.com.

If you have not ordered yearbook yet, you can still order one via PTSA Website. Due to
excess inventory in the past years, we will not have extra copies to sell afterwards this
year. If you are not sure whether you have ordered a yearbook or not, you can log into your
PTSA account, to check your order history. 

Please note the yearbook order deadline and yearbook photo submission deadline
are both March 31st. 

Virtual Movie Days 
 
We will be having virtual movie days on Saturday, Mar 12th and this coming Friday and
Saturday,  Mar 18th and 19th. Please use this Watch Link and the following passphrase for
watching the movies. 

Sat Mar 12 Encanto Movie available all days
Passphrase: 7248BD37DB974C6A9FD9A592D15ED874

Fri, Mar 18 Emma Movie available all day
Passphrase: 0F7598DC96594BE89FD2BEAB0248DBA3
 
Sat, Mar 19 Pocahontas Movie available all day
Passphrase: DA3F11EEF0FE426B8A5685AD8C6B6609

Learn More & FAQ
Please Do Not share the Watch Link or passphrase outside the school for the limit of the
license.

Egg Drop Chair Needed
 
One of the most popular STEM activities, Egg Drop, will be back to our school in May. It is
a school wide event open to all students. Our kids will design some kind of protective
container/lander that can hold a raw chicken egg and help it survive an EGGSTREME drop
off from a 60-foot high bucket truck. Kids will learn about energy, motion and design while
having fun watching eggs survive or splatter! 

We are looking for a chair who are willing to lead this fun event. No experience is
needed. Any interested parents please email to somersetptsa@gmail.com. We really
appreciate it if you can contribute your time and energy to this event and bring laughter to
our kids.

Call for Chairs for Field Day
 
PTSA is looking for chairs who are willing to work with a group of volunteers and PE
teachers to organize a Field Day this year!

Field Day is a traditional fun event hosted in June at Somerset every year! A field day gives
kids the chance to celebrate the school year coming to an end, show some class pride and
spend a day being active.

Any interested parents please email to jinchen2@gmail.com. 

SCHOOL NEWS

Winter Food Drive
 
Our school has received tons of food from Somerset families. Thank you to those who
have already donated. We still have one week to go. Our food drive lasts till Friday,
March 18th. All donations will go to Renewal Food Bank, a Bellevue based organization
that provides aid to people in need in our community. You can bring donations of non-
perishable food items to school. There will be drop off boxes in all teachers’ classrooms for
any donated items.

Some specific food bank needs are: Rice, canned and dried fruits, boxed meals,
baking items, canned vegetables, canned tomatoes, granola bars, cereal, instant
oatmeal, canned soups, pasta, pasta sauces, bottled water, laundry soap, and toilet
paper.

Thank you so much for your generosity!

Masks Optional at BSD as of March 12 

A message from Dr. Jarvis, Interim Superintendent, was sent to BSD families and staff on
March 7, announcing that masks will become optional at our schools starting on March 12.
This is update aligns with guidance provided by Governor Inslee and is supported by the
Washington State Department of Health and Public Health — Seattle & King County. Read
the full message and access FAQs around the change. 

BSD NEWS

2022-23 Enrollment Now Open 
Enrollment is now open for incoming kindergarteners and students new to the Bellevue
School District. While you may enroll your students through August 31, enrolling now helps
the district ensure we have the correct staffing to support your students with the smallest
classes possible. If your student is already enrolled in a BSD school, you do not need to
submit a new enrollment. They will automatically move up to the next grade. 

Learn more about enrollment at BSD.  
Learn more about kindergarten enrollment. 

Vaccine Clinics 

The next clinic at the Wilburton Instructional Service Center (WISC) will be:  March 24 –
Signup available March 17 at 5 p.m. 

Details for this clinic will be shared with BSD families and staff via email once signup
becomes available. Please know that these clinics fill up very quickly, as demand for
vaccines is high in our community. Scheduling of individual appointments is facilitated by
our vaccine partners. The number of appointments available is determined by the amount
of vaccines our partners can acquire for each clinic. To find a vaccine near you, visit
our Vaccinations webpage. 

Spring for Schools
 
Join us in person at the Hyatt Regency Bellevue, on May 13, 2022, or from the comfort of
your home for a premiere event that’s unlike any of the 31 events of years past. We are
keeping your experience and health top of mind as we prepare to celebrate our stars—
students and educators in all 29 public schools in Bellevue. Throughout this school year,
over $800,000 in distributions from the Foundation directly support the academic, artistic,
social, and emotional development of almost 20,000 students. Spring for Schools is a
fundraiser to ensure critical programming provided by BSF continues; donations will be
leveraged to transform public education in our community.

Find out more about Bellevue Schools Foundation in  English, Español, ⽇本, 한국어, 中⽂,
and русский.

COMMUNITY  NEWS

Newport Girls Select Basketball

Calling all 4th-8th grade girls for the month of March - April. Tired of being cooped up
inside? Interested in seeing if basketball is your thing? Come down to Tyee Middle School
on Tuesday and Thursday nights from 7-830PM and give it a try. We’d love to have you.
Great coaching and the best thing....IT'S FREE!

While there is no cost for the clinics, every player must provide verification of obtaining an
AAU#.   Please reference our club number:  W34TDB. Please visit the Newport girls select
basketball website to signed up with AAU.

Contact club president Michael Ketchum @ 425-449-0143 if you have any questions.

Newport Lacrosse 3rd/4th Grade Team Looking for Goalies
 
Newport Lacrosse 3rd/4th grade team is looking for goalies. No experience necessary. We
have great goalie and team coaches. Plus a welcoming team spirit atmosphere. 3rd or 4th
graders interested are welcome to come try it out on Mondays at Tyee Middle school from
5:30 -7pm.

If interested in joining or you have any questions please reach out to us
at boardpres@newportlacrosse.com or contact the team parent
at HeatherHsia@gmail.com. We'd love your child to join our wonderful team! More
information please check the website Newport Lacrosse. 

Wise Educational Summer Camp
 
Wise camp just opened registration for Summer 2022. We are offering indoor and outdoor
summer camps.

The Wise STEAM Academy (indoor summer camp)
By signing your child/children up for The Wise STEAM Academy, you are guaranteeing
your spot(s) in our 1 week indoor camp. Your camper(s) will be grouped based on their
interests in the topics we are offering, their maturity level, and their ability level. 

A Wise Adventure (Outdoor summer camp)
We are thrilled to offer an exciting week filled with fun hands-on activities at 6 different
stations! The station themes are Chemistry, Math Games, Art, Medicine, Dazzling Demos
(STEM demos sure to excite!!) and Engineering. 

For details about this summer's offerings, please go to www.wisecamps.org
Register directly at: https://wisecamps.com/registration-2022/ 

Lake Sammamish State Park Shamrock Stroll 
 
Enjoy the Shamrock Stroll at Lake Sammamish State Park on March 16 to the 28.

Follow the shamrock signs to learn more about Irish legends, just in time to celebrate St.
Patrick’s Day. Learn all about Leprechauns, including what they eat and where they live —
and how to catch a Leprechaun!

Read some fun Irish words and blessings. And hope a rainbow with a pot of gold appears
as you stroll from Sunset Beach to Tibbetts Beach. 

State land free days

Get out to a state park on Saturday, March 19 in recognition of Washington State Parks’
birthday and/or on Friday, April 22 in celebration of Earth Day. No Discover Pass is
required to park on those two days

The remaining 2022 State Parks free days are as follows:

Saturday, June 11 – National Get Outdoors Day
Sunday, June 12 – Free Fishing Weekend
Sunday, June 19 - Juneteenth 
Saturday, Sept. 24 – National Public Lands Day
Monday, Oct. 10 – World Mental Health Day
Friday, Nov. 11 – Veterans Day
Friday, Nov. 25 – Native American Heritage Day 

Directory / Links
 
Executive Committee
President: Yuki Yang & Xing He
Secretary: Yim Cheng
VP Programs: Kelly Mao & Jin Chen
Ways&Means: Lancia Guo & Catherine
Qu
VP Communications: Demi Wang & Peggy
Wang
Treasurer: Xiaohong Quan & Lily Zhu

Somerset PTSA Email:
Somersetptsa@gmail.com
Bellevue PTSA Council
Washington State PTA
National PTA
Somerset PTSA BOD Meeting Minutes
 

  
Shop at Amazon log in HERE and select
‘Somerset Elementary PTSA’ and Amazon
Smile donates to Somerset PTSA. Or
click https://smile.amazon.com for your
purchase. 
Or install the Amazon app onto your
phone. In the main menu of app(=), find
'Settings'. tap on 'Amazon Smile' and
follow the instructions to turn on Amazon
Smile
The AmazonSmile Foundation will donate
0.5% of the purchase price from your
eligible AmazonSmile purchases to our
PTSA. Thank you very much for
supporting our school and PTSA.  
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